
 
Greetings!        

Today marks five years since the launch of the Doberman
Pinscher Health Foundation. The Board of Directors would
like to take this opportunity to thank all of our friends for your
ongoing support over these years.

Do you know that over the last five years through your
generous donations and support of our fundraising efforts,
we have raised well over $100K to support research into the genetic
diseases plaguing the Doberman breed?

That money has been used to fund seven separate research studies, five
of which are on going. These studies cover various health concerns such as
Cardiomyopathy, Cancer and Bloat.

We definitely could not have done this without you, so once again:

THANK YOU!

Are you new to DPHF? please consider joining us in the fight.

We have several ways to get involved. Please visit our store or you can donate directly to
the cause here.      
             
The Doberman Pinscher Health Foundation is a non-profit 501 c(3) formed for the sole
purpose of promoting and funding research into the genetic diseases and conditions that
affect the Doberman Pinscher. 

Please join us in our battle against the genetic diseases afflicting the Doberman Pinscher.

All donations are tax deductible in the U.S. and Canada.

Thanks again for your support over the last five years!

Best Regards,

DPHF Board of Directors:

James Barron

https://dobermanhealth.org/pages/store.html
https://dobermanhealth.org/pages/donate.html
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